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Student Services is continuing to offer training opportunities for administration and school mental health team 
members with the unspent suicide prevention funds from prior years. With these remaining funds, we will be 
sponsoring the registration fees for an upcoming grief conference. The Bradley Center is hosting a full day 
training titled Traumatic Death: How to Help Those Left Behind.  

Here is a description of what to expect from this opportunity: Since COVID-19 disrupted life for children and 
families worldwide, traumatic deaths have impacted millions. Local professionals deal with the impact of those 
and other traumatic deaths every day. Learn additional strategies to help clients cope.  

This will take place on Friday, February 24th at the Mountain America Center. It is a full day of learning from 
8:30AM to 4:30PM.  

For more information about the conference, you can visit https://bradleycentergrief.org/ 

If you or any of your school’s mental health team (school counselors, school psychologists, or clinical 
support/social workers) would like to attend, please reach out to Angie Rasmussen at 
angie.rasmussen@jordandistrict.org. Provide an email with the full name, email address, office phone number 
and meal preference (vegetarian or not) of those who would like to register.  

Seating is limited for this event. Please send in your request for registration as soon as possible!  

 


